
 

 

 

 

 
 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

 

Wednesday 8th November 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Celebration board update- Photos wanted 

 

At Talavera, we love to celebrate our children’s achievements. To do this, we 

are creating a display to showcase photos of the children in the school hall. If 

your child has recently been successful in an extra – curricular activity, please 

send us a photo with a short description so we can display these. Please note 

these will be displayed in the school hall for all members of staff and any 

external visitors to see.  

 

Please email these to office@talaverajunior.co.uk by the 21st of November. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Mead (Music Lead) and Mrs Horner (PE Lead) 
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